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Maryland Rush has entered into a partnership with
Seneca Soccer Club (Rockville, MD) to provide technical expertise, playing opportunities and
coaching clinics. This will increase the player pool forall Maryland Rush teams and help support the
programs that Rush clubs in Region 1 are implementing.  Seneca Soccer Club will now be known
as Maryland Rush Montgomery. The 2 clubs will have a coaching staff that will work on player
development, team development as well as overall club development. This will be a great
opportunity to share players as well as staff between different teams in the club.

As part of its membership, Maryland Rush Montgomery  players will be eligible to participate in a
variety of Rush activities, including Rush tournaments, a Player Loan program, a specific College
Assistance Program, and the annual Rush Fest which brings together Rush teams from all across
the country. Teams compete against each other in a friendly format, as well as join together to
participate in training sessions, getting specific training sessions from the top coaches in the
country. 

Adam Ritchie Technical DIrector of Maryland Rush is very excited for this partnership, the staff is
very professional and shares the same ideas and strategies  in player development as the Rush
system.
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